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Gillette India Ltd. announces fiscal and fourth quarter results 
 

Mumbai, August 26, 2020: Gillette India Limited (GIL) announced today its financial results for the fiscal and 
quarter ended June 30, 2020. Business operations were disrupted across the country following the nation-
wide lockdown imposed to contain the spread of COVID-19. For the quarter ended June 30, 2020, the sales 
were ₹351 crores, down 24% vs year ago. Profit After Tax (PAT) for the quarter was ₹45 crore, down 2% vs 
year ago behind a one-time hurt in the corresponding quarter of the previous year. In the fiscal, the 
company delivered sales of ₹1,679 crores, down 10% vs year ago and Profit After Tax (PAT) of ₹230 crores, 
down 9% vs year ago. 

Madhusudan Gopalan, Managing Director, Gillette India Ltd. said, “During this unprecedented crisis, we are 
prioritizing the health and safety of our employees and maximizing the availability of our products, which 
play an essential role in meeting the daily health and hygiene needs of our consumers across the country. In 
April-May, our sales were significantly impacted due to the pandemic related lockdown, which reduced the 
shaving frequency among consumers. With the easing of the lockdown, we saw a sharp recovery in June/July 
to pre-COVID levels. While the unprecedented market challenges and uncertainties remain in the near-term, 
we will continue to stay focused on our strategy to drive superiority and improve productivity, and aim to 
drive balanced growth.” He further added, “As a part of our COVID-19 relief efforts, we launched the ‘Gillette 
Barber Suraksha program’ to educate, protect and provide resources to the barber community in India as 
they return to business. We are providing an insurance cover of up to ₹1 lakh to barbers, educating them on 
raising safety and hygiene standards via videos and providing them back-to-business support through a 
curated product kit to meet their needs.” 

The company is also stepping up to serve the community by partnering with government and relief 
organizations through in-kind, product and critical supplies donations, and are creating awareness about 
preventive measures to combat the spread of COVID-19. 

The directors have recommended a final dividend of ₹ 49 per Equity Share for the Financial Year ended June 
30, 2020, subject to the approval of Shareholders of the company at the ensuing 36th Annual General 
Meeting.  

 

About Gillette India Ltd.: 

Gillette India Limited (GIL) is one of India’s well-known FMCG Companies that deals in some of the world leading brands 

GILLETTE and ORAL-B; and has carved a reputation for delivering high quality, value-added products to meet the needs 

of consumers. GIL brands take pride in being socially conscious via their participation in P&G SHIKSHA, a national 

consumer movement that supports the education of underprivileged children in India.  Please visit in.pg.com for the 

latest news.  
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